
 

 

 

Sunday, 9
th

  May 2021 

 

In the Name of Allah SWT, the Most Merciful and the Most 

Compassionate 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

(1
st 

Day of Shawwal 1442AH-2021) 

All praise to Allah SWT the Most Merciful and the Most Compassionate 

In conjunction with the announcement made by his eminence Dr. Ibrahim Abu 

Mohamad (Grand Mufti of Australia), Board of Imams Victoria is pleased to 

declare that the first day of Shawwal 1442 AH will be on Thursday 13
th

  May 

2021 Insha Allah. 

BOIV urge the community to strictly adhere to DHHS guidelines on social 

distancing and make sure Check in With QR Code when visiting the Masjids 

and other venues for Eid prayer and social gatherings to keep the community 

safe. 

BOIV President Sheikh Isse Abdo MUSSE and member Imams send their 

warmest Eid al Fitr greetings to all Muslims in Victoria and all over Australia. 

 عيد سعيد مبارك وكل عام وأنتم بخير

 

Wassalam 

Contact BOIV Public Relations at; boardofimams@gmail.com  

BOIV Office at: info@boiv.org.au 

 

(Note: Astronomical new  moon  will be born on Wednesday 12th May 2020 at 5.00am  (AEST). Hence, we complete 30 days of Ramadan 

Insha Allah) 


